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Comments: Thank you for the chance to comment on the Crazy Mountain land exchange. As a 20 year veteran

guide in Yellowstone, I speak often of the Greater Yellowstone Ecosystem, and the critical importance of

connectivity. I fully support this measure--it dovetails with bigger goals for consolidated public lands and

decreases the archaic, damaging checkerboard in place now. It also attends to habitat and wildlife concerns for

grizzlies, wolverines, native trout and so many more that work under these umbrella species. This exchange also

increases public access to the southern end of the range. For all of the reasons listed and more, I appreciate the

Forest Services efforts to galvanize this big move and fully support the effort. THANK YOU! 


